
Carolina Southern Division members: 
  
We are planning RMU 2018 and hope you and others will consider to volunteer as instructors.   
  
This year RMU 2018 is January 27, 2018. 
Our "Snow Date" is February 17, 2018 at the same location. 
  
The classes will be a little longer in duration due to popular demand. 
The schedule looks like this: 
9:00 - 10:30 Classes 
10:30 - 12:00 Classes 
12 - 1:00 Lunch 
1:00 - 2:30 Classes 
2:30 4:00 Classes 
  
Same location as last year: 
Location: 
Christ the King (CTK) 
13501 S Tryon Street 
Charlotte NC, 28278 
Google Map link: Christ the King 
Each class period has room for seven (7) classes giving us a total of 28 classes for the day.  This opens 
up the schedule to offer some new classes...hint...hint.  We have the opportunity to offer a couple of the 
more popular classes twice during the day if needed. 
We will use rooms 14, 16, 17, 18, 19, 20, and the MPR for classes. 

•         If you have one of the first classes it is important that you help setup the Friday night before. Setup will 
be at 7pm on Friday. 

• The building will be open at 7:30 AM for you to arrive and finish any setup your classroom. 

•         Presenters please start on time and finish on time, so that next presenter has time to setup.  

•         This location does NOT have audio visual equipment.  

•         The last presenter to use a classroom should clean up and place the desks, tables, chairs back in order.  

•         Registration packets will be available at the Check-In desk.  I will be available to help with any last minute 
troubleshooting.  

•         There will be a "White Elephant" table available again this year.  This table will sell items that have been 
donated to the CSD to sell, and the proceeds from those items will go toward CSD cost.  So if you have 
any items lying around the railroad that you would like to donate to the table, please bring those with you. 

•         The most frequent complement/complaint we get on the evaluation forms is the presence/absence of 
good handouts.  A well-organized presentation with handouts, and/or supporting visuals is always 
appreciated.  Hands on activities are also encouraged. 
  
Please consider teaching a class or classes. Twelve of the class periods are already taken including four 
new classes. Please let me know by Nov 1, 2017 if you will volunteer to teach. If you know someone that 
would like to teach please send me their contact info. 
Thank you for your willingness to teach and share your model railroad knowledge!  
  

Doug Algire 
RMU 2018 Dean 

 


